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 PTA Events  

We’d like to say a massive thank you to everyone who has supported the PTA, from volunteering at 

events to participating in the organised activities. All your support is very much appreciated. The PTA is 

busy getting ready for the Summer Fair which will take place on Friday 12th July, 3pm - 5pm. More 

information will follow.  

The PTA are interested  to hear the views of the school community regarding the PTA events and would very much 

appreciate it if you could spend a few minutes giving some feedback via their online form. To access the form 

please click here.  

Mrs Drake, Head of School  

Important Dates  

16th May  14.40 PSW Class Assembly  

17th May Reception Height, Weight & Hearing 
  Checks 

22nd May  School Focus Plan (SFP) reviews  

23rd May 14.40 1AH Class Assembly  

24th May  Last day of half term  

10th Jun INSET - school closed to pupils   

11th Jun School opens for pupils  

24th Jun 14.15 Parent Council meeting  

25th Jun Sports Day - Parents/Carers  
  welcome to join us  

10th Jul  Change Over Day 

12th Jul 15.00 PTA Summer Fair  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 
Annual Planner can be viewed here. 

Class Assemblies  

Pre-School Class Assembly - Thursday 16th May - to book 

a place click here 

Year 1 Class Assembly - Thursday 23rd May - to book a 

place click here 

The hall doors will open at 14.30. Please consider if younger 

siblings are able to watch the performance without disruption. 

Thank you for your support with this.    

Height, Weight & Hearing checks for 

children in Reception 

 

Every year in England, children in Reception have their height 

and weight measured as part of the National Child 

Measurement Programme (NCMP). The Reception class will 

take part in this year’s measurement programme on Friday 

17th May. A routine hearing test will also be offered to 

Reception children on the same day. The measurement will 

be carried out by trained healthcare staff from Stockport 

Foundation Trust.  If you are happy for your child to be 

screened, you do not need to do anything. If you do not 

wish your child to take part, please let Stockport Foundation 

Trust know by using the contact details on the letter that has 

been sent to Reception parents/carers. 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 2024-2025  

The extra-curricular club offer for the Autumn 

Term (September 2024) has been sent out to  

KS1 (Year 2 and Year 1) parents/carers. This is 

being sent now, so that families have time to 

submit their requests with the extra-curricular 

club providers and receive a response prior to 

requesting your Kids Club places for next 

academic year.  

The booking form link for Kids Club 2024-205 will 

be sent out to parents/carers in the School 

Newsletter on Thursday 23rd May and be open 

for bookings over the half term holiday. More 

information to follow.  

Kids Charging Policy—Late Collection Charge 

If you are collecting from After School Club, please ensure 

you do so by 5:30pm. If you arrive after 5:30pm, you will be 

charged a late collection fee of £5 for every 5 minutes. This is 

in line with our charging policy which can be found on our 

school website.  

https://forms.gle/VeQ4NUz6arUv5f2A7
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/04/Annual-Planner-23-24_v5-1.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/gByaxWFnEh
https://forms.office.com/e/VfaNrychPv

